
From: Paul Stevens [mailto:PStevens@kimphys.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2015 9:32 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Docket 2015-08 comment 
 
Pamela G. Monroe 
 
Administrator 
 
New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee 
 
The vast majority of the people living along the pipe route have rejected the pipe. It is morally wrong to 
forcibly take their land and ruin the landscape just so that a few people can get richer selling gas 
overseas. New Hampshire does not need or want this gas, not at this price. 
 
New Hampshire exports almost half of the electricity it generates. So obviously there is no need for more 
natural gas to generate electricity in New Hampshire. Most people will agree that we need to wean 
ourselves off of fossil fuels. Why don’t we start weaning right here, right now. 
 
We need to get away from fossil fuels, not add more. All that extra volume will enable war in Europe. The 
Pope has already called the conflict in Ukraine “the seeds of WW III”. Another company, Portland, has 
offered to use their existing capacity to feed New Hampshire’s future growth needs over another route. If 
KM gets this pipe, their market share will grow past 25% and edge them towards monopoly, de-stabilizing 
the industry, allowing KM to fix prices. 
 
Thank you 
 
Paul Stevens 
156 Timbertop Rd 
New Ipswich, NH 03071 
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